
Special Notice 

 

If there are officers who are willing to serve in posts in Grade I of Sri Lanka Accountants’ 

Service, which are due to fall vacant in the Ministries/ Departments in Colombo District in future 

and are currently serving in posts in Grade II/III even though they have been promoted to Grade 

I of Sri Lanka Accountants’ Service after joining Sri Lanka Accountants’ Service on or before 

01.02.2002, please take action to forward your letters of request to the Accountants’ Service 

Division. (They should be able to be released from their current service station without a 

replacement or on the basis that a replacement will be made later.)  

If requests are not made by the officers recruited in 2002 or before, action will be taken to 

consider appointing the officers recruited in 2005, to the posts in Grade I of Sri Lanka 

Accountants’ Service which are due to fall vacant in future.  

 

Director, 

Accountants’ Service Division. 

 

05.06.2017 


